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Sent: 03 May 2019 14:10
To: _WEB_Local Plan
Subject: Objections to proposed Wisloe Green development

Importance: High

Categories: Late Rep

To whom it may concern

I understand you are in the process of collating responses to your initial consultation, the deadline having elapsed
for such comments. I have asked to be added to the mailing list so that I am kept better informed on the dates of
the next consultation, but very much hope you will add my objection to your current data, as you have not
completed its analysis yet.

My objections to the proposed development at Wisloe Green are on the grounds of:

1. Its resulting in coalescence of the Cambridge/the parish of Slimbridge with Cam and Dursley
2. The loss of a large stretch of grade 2 agricultural land
3. The loss of the high ecological value of the area, eg resident waders
4. Insufficient evidence that the traffic noise could be kept below maximum standards, given the difficulties of

controlling the noise at the recent adjacent development at Box Road
5. Insufficient evidence that such a huge development of new houses is needed, given the anticipated

reduction in immigration following the Brexit referendum

I understand that these issues have been more fully fleshed out in other objections including from Slimbridge PC and
our District Councillor, Haydn Jones, and thus I have kept mine brief. However, my brevity in no way reflects a lack
of strength of feeling behind the objections.

Kind regards


